
 
 

  

Date: 2022-07-11 
 
FCC ID: B32E2351 

Declaration letter 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia MD 21046 
 
Subject: Declaration letter for label requirement 
 
 

We Verifone, Inc., state that there is no other space for putting the label on our device , 
FCC ID: B32E2351 , except for the space of the battery compartment of this device. The label 
will be put under the battery compartment and it is visible to the users as they purchase the 
product and install the battery. 
 

If you have any questions regarding the declaration, please don’t hesitate to 
contact us. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
_________________________________________ 
Steve Hsu / Sr. Director, Hardware Engineering 
Verifone Inc 
Tel: 886-23789-7313 / FAX: 886-2-26553168 
E-mail: Steve_H@VERIFONE.com 
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